From: reedvickie4@gmail.com

To: Eloizin, Rachelle
Subject: Reed &Reed 353 Swinton Facade Improvement
Date: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 10:33:34 AM

**Please be cautious**
This email originated from outside of The City of Delray Beach. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi I just received an update from Roth Glass and window delivery now is slightly delayed until August 22. We will
work on getting an installation date as well for shortly after that and they estimate approximately 4 days of
installing. Thanks, Vickie

Sent from my iPhone
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